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HC/mm          3rd June 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers OF Year 5, 
 
We are writing to you to invite your child to attend the Y6 residential from Wednesday 25/02/26 to 
Friday 27/02/26 at PGL Winmarleigh. This is an opportunity for your child to take part in outdoor 
adventurous activities. 
https://schoolsandgroups.pgl.co.uk/centres/winmarleigh-hall/ 
 
The cost of the trip will be £220, payable in instalments. Due to the cost of the trip we would like to 
give you as much notice as possible. The cost of the trip covers accommodation at Winmarleigh hall, 
all meals and activities. The children will not need any spending money whilst on their trip. 
We have devised a payment plan below and the full amount must be paid in full by Monday 9th 
February 2026. 
Money for the trip is only through the School Gateway app. 
 

Payable by  

£45 non refundable deposit   04/07/25 £35 3rd Installment              03/11/25      

£35 1st Installment                  08/09/25 £35 4th Installment              05/01/26 

£35 2nd Installment                  06/10/25 £35 5th Installment              02/02/26 

 
If you are experiencing financial difficulties and your children would like to participate in the 
residential, please contact the school office to discuss. 
We would like as many children as possible to take part in the residential. If you have not paid the 
deposit and ticked consent by 04/07/25, it is unlikely that your child will be able to attend. 
 
Throughout Y6, high standards of behaviour are expected. If a child does not display high levels 
consistently throughout the year, the child may not be able to attend the trip. 
The children will work in teams over the 3 days at the PGL centre and will be supervised by staff from 
Great Crosby and highly trained staff from Winmarleigh. The purpose of the trip is to offer the 
children the opportunity to: 

1. Work collaboratively in an out of school setting 

2. Experience new adventurous activities and develop team work skills 

3. Develop leadership skills 

4. Create memories for life  

5. Have fun! 

This is a wonderful opportunity for the children and a meeting will be held in January with full details. 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Morton 

Headteacher 
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